Anyone can be a victim
Between 22-23rd September, a caravan set up as a rescue room arrived in Pécs, in Fürdő Street, on the eastern side of Kossuth Square, organized by the Dutch Police and the Research Group against Human Trafficking of the Faculty of Law of the University of Pécs. On 22nd September, the car was opened to the people of Pécs with a press conference.
Joining forces
"Anyone can become a victim, so it is very important to recognise when human trafficking is involved. I think that Pécs can be proud to host a project like this", said Richárd Schranz, representing the city on behalf of BIOKOM. The importance of education, recognition and cooperation was stressed by Zsolt Gulyás, Baranya County Police Chief Captain. The project involves doctors, Dutch experts, Dutch and Hungarian police officers, working to raise awareness of the dangers. The trolley is the first spectacular example of this joint cooperation." Dr. Adrián Fábián, Dean of the Faculty of Law of the University of Pécs, said:
 "This is a social problem that can only be solved through cooperation, but it needs to be made obvious, not only to lawyers and law enforcers, but to the wider society."
